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Notice of Construction and Traffic Alert for Walnut Hills 
Minor Traffic Impacts and Non-Toxic Odors in  
1200 block of Lincoln Avenue on October 9-10 

CINCINNATI – Minor traffic impacts and non-toxic odors will occur in the 1200 block of Lincoln 
Avenue in Walnut Hills on October 9-10, pending weather and field conditions. The Metropolitan 
Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) is relining a deteriorated sewer in the area.  
 
Please see the attached project map. 

The work is expected to start at 8:00 a.m. on Thursday, October 9, and continue into the early 
morning hours of Friday, October 10. MSD is relining a 36-inch-diameter sewer between a 
manhole near 1233 Lincoln Avenue and a manhole in the intersection of Lincoln and Ashland 
avenues using a cured-in-place pipe (CIPP) lining process. This is a trenchless technology, so no 
excavation work will occur, but the curing process does create non-toxic odors. 
 
If anyone experiences odors inside their home or business, they should add water to their floor 
drain trap if it is dry.  
 
Adjacent homes (1233-1241 Lincoln Avenue) will need to limit their use of water during this period.  
 
Lane restrictions may occur along Lincoln Avenue in the vicinity of the work. Local access to 
homes will be maintained, but there could be delays. Please plan accordingly.   
 
MSD’s contractor, Inliner Solutions, will perform the work. 
 
For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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PROJECT AREA MAP 
 

 
 
 
 
 


